
From: On Behalf Of Michelle Mitchell 
Sent: April 21, 2021 8:33 PM 
To: Laura Moy 
Subject: Public Meeting April 27, Zoning By-Law 85-18 
 
Dear Ms. Moy, 
 
I am submitting this email as my written submission for my approval of the zoning by-law amendment 
85-18. I do not approve of cannabis greenhouse operations in the agricultural zones/vicinities.  I am 
strongly opposed to the operations in the Town of Tecumseh at all.  I do not want Tecumseh to turn into 
Leamington, which smells horrid in many areas. All of those homeowners have to put up with that odour 
and it is nauseating. This is detrimental to our well being, and our children do not need to grow up in 
such an environment. Please accept this as my acceptance of the amendment.  Thank you. 
 
Michelle Mitchell 
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